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I hope that you have all had a very happy week last week. The half term seems to be flying by at a rate of knots at the moment. It will be Easter before we know it and while the weather has been slowly getting a little brighter once again – a plea! Please can you provide your children with indoor and outdoor shoes in school. We have had some very muddy corridors and classrooms again which can mean only one thing… the children are not changing their shoes. It may be that we have to close the field until it is significantly drier so that we can keep the school clean. Please help us to make sure this does not have to happen.
Stars of the Week!  
[image: image2.png]Congratulations to the Stars of the week before half term – wonderful work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in our school. 

6E – Harry Thompson 
6E – Rowan Pipe 
6R – Ashleigh Bunn 
6R – Kyran Reid 
6S – Chelsea Cosgrove 
6S – Ben Miller
4G – Maisy-Jay Harvey 
4G – Aniela Bisby 
4P – Keely Freeman
4P – Harry Craske 
3C – Christina Frizell-Taylor
3C – Logan Carolan 
3E – Asha Kandola 
3E – William Chapman 
Special Starts of the Week go to the group of year 4 children who worked so nicely in school with Mrs Mac last week. They were excellently behaved and produced some brilliant work! Well done. 

Kaspija Kasparaite 

Alesha Mapiye 

Henry Locke 

Julia Andres 

Jack Stone 

Emadiong Udom 

Sam Frizell-Taylor

Braydon Smith 

Ruben Barnes 

Dominik Kulikowski  

Attendance Cup

4G and 4P won the attendance cup for their attendance last week. With an attendance of 98% - Well done! (Second week in a row!) 
Golden Book!
The following children were put into the Golden Book for amazing work that has astonished, astounded and amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the following children:

Daisy Harris 

Megan Field 

Rebecca Kulikowski 

Millie Feast 

Callum King 

Luke Copping 

Sam Brandish 

Katie Williams 
Jayden Beatie 

William Orr
Dates Reminder for Spring Term second half

Tuesday 14th March - CASMA Choir will be performing at 7pm Epic Studios, Magdalen Street. 

Friday 24th March—Red Nose Day Comic Relief Appeal—details on the newsletter! 

Wednesday 29th March—Disco 6-8pm 

Thursday 30th March —
Easter Service at St Margaret's Church Year 3/4 9:30am 

Easter Service at St Margaret's Church Year 5/6 2:00pm 

Parents invited to attend the service

Friday 31st March—Celebration Assembly 9:00am and the last day of term 

Monday 3rd April—Monday 17th April—Easter Holiday 

Tuesday 18th April—Staff and Children back to school

Horstead Trip Year 4 

The Horstead trip was a huge success again this year. The year 4’s came back full of excitement and tales to tell as well as looking very tired out and with bagful’s of washing! (Sorry about that.) Can I just say a huge “Thank You” to all the staff who organised the trip and stayed away with the children. They are away from their own families for 3 days and volunteer to work the extra time to make our residential trips possible. For this I am very grateful. I am sure you would like to join me in thanking: Mrs Wright, Mrs Hewett, Miss Cooper, Mr Pritchett and Miss Wooley. 
Cross Country Finals Old Catton Junior School 

Well done to all who competed in the final run of the season at Old Catton on Friday. The weather was perfect, Catton Park looked glorious and the runners gave it their all. It was a pleasure to hear so many positive comments from parents; both from our school and others. Our team of runners have done us proud again this year. Your commitment and sportsmanship have been brilliant all season. Well done to everyone. Now we can clean off the muddy trainers and get ready for athletics in the Summer Term!

Thank You for Feedback!

Thank you to all who completed the feedback forms for the poetry workshops. I really do welcome your comments and ideas. They are always taken into account and we will use them to change the way we do things for next time. It was great to hear that so many of you had enjoyed it. 
Mrs McKee – contributions to her retirement collection. 

[image: image3.jpg]If you would like to contribute to a collection that we are doing in school for Mrs McKee please come and find me or send in an envelope with your child marked with “For the Attention of Mrs Connelly” 
If you are in school but I am 
unavailable you can always leave 
an envelope on my desk in 
my office. Many Thanks 
Mrs Connelly    
CASMA Choir 

The Casma Choir will be performing on Tuesday 14th March at the annual event that is taking place at Epic Studios - Magdalen Street.  . The children will be rehearsing from 9.30am-12.30pm so a packed lunch will be essential on the day. Please let us know if your child requires a School Packed Lunch so that we can order one ahead of time.  The evening performance begins at 7pm, with arrival at 6.45pm. The choir will be singing songs including: Let It Go, Ferniculi Fernicular and Any Dream Will Do. I hope that the children have a fabulous time performing and thank you very much to Mr Semmens for leading them and organising.   
Plans for Red Nose Day - Friday 24th March 2017 
This year for Red Nose Day School Council have come up with some fun plans. Red noses are on sale now and can purchased from Sainsburys and Oxfam for £1. We are not selling them in school this year. On Friday 24th March the children can either dress up in red clothes, (this can include dying their hair red or painting their face red etc.) Or they can come dressed as their nose. There are 9 noses to collect and 1 ultra-rare nose too! A red nose is not necessary to dress up in red clothes though; this is just another option. We ask that children pay £1 on the day which we will donate to Comic Relief. As an additional request from School Council I have been forced to agree to allowing the children to throw wet sponges at me in the playground! They will however have to pay 50p a go to try and get me wet. (I’m just hoping it’s not too cold that day!) We will also donate this money to the charity. It should be a fun day!   
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TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
We have been talking a lot in school over the past few weeks about esafety and how to stay safe while we are using devices that connect us to the internet. One of the most critical things that we can all do is to talk to each other. Parents and carers to talk to their children about what they are doing online, what they are writing and who they are communicating with. Children to talk to their parents and carers if they are unsure of what they have seen online or if they are receiving anything that upsets them. This week I want you to discuss with your families the SMART rules! 

Safe – keeping your personal information private.

Meeting – never meet someone that you have only    

                met online. 

Accepting – do not accepting emails or open 

                 attachments that you are unsure of; it 

                 could lead to viruses or damage to your 

                 devices. 
Reliable – check information on the internet at least 

                3 times in different places to check that it 

                is reliable. 
Tell – tell an adult you trust if something makes you 

         worry or feel scared.    
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http://www.childnet.com/ufiles/KidSMART-poster.pdf 

This is a link to the SMART Poster that we are using in school. Tell your families about the SMART rules and why they are important. Feed back to your class the discussions that your families had. 
Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is
protection
 (safety, welfare, well-being, security.)
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting!

Please encourage your child to use this WOW word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.

[image: image7.png]



Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to me or another member of staff if you have any questions or concerns. Have a great week!
Mrs K Connelly. 
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
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